
SCES PTA Meeting 
June 5, 2015  
2:00 pm 
 
 
Dina Goembel, PTA president, called the meeting to order. 
 
Dina asked for a motion to approve the following officers for the 2015-2016 school year: 
 Ann-Margaret Alexander – Vice-President 
 Kim Partin – Vice-President 
 Delores Ragsdale – Treasurer 
The motion was made by Elizabeth Peeler and seconded by Hani Brooks. The motion 
passed. 
 
Dina asked for a motion to approve $6,770.00 for spending until the PTA budget for the 
2015-2016 school year is approved . A chart of proposed spending was provided for review 
at the meeting. The motion was made by Elizabeth Peeler and seconded by Hani Brooks. 
The motion passed. 
 
Dina asked for a motion to approve adding a $1000.00 donation from MercuryGate 
International to the budget. The motion was made by Hani Brooks and seconded  by 
Elizabeth Peeler. The motion passed. 
 
Dina adjourned the meeting. 
 
Submitted by Kim Partin, PTA Treasurer 



 2015-2016 Summer Budget Proposal 
(funds approved to be spent until first PTA meeting)

Budget item Amount notes
Teacher gift cards for beginning of year $5,000.00 40 x $125 = $5000

Agendas (for grades 3-5) $840.00 280 agendas

Spirit Wear $100.00

Fun Run $350.00

Hospitality $130.00 increased to include "Popsicles on 
the Playground"

Cultural Arts $100.00 For Grant application

Cougar Counter $250.00

TOTAL $6,770.00
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